
Gentlemen/Mesdames: 
 
       If the West Quadrant staff has been told that Goose Hollow wants no height restrictions 
imposed on new construction in the neighborhood, I am writing to assert that this is emphatically 
not the case. 
 
       I actually live in Goose Hollow, as many (most?) of my neighborhood association's board do 
not. 
If Portland's building boom is showing signs of life again, it is incumbent on the city to keep 
Portland green, and to prevent it from becoming just another characterless American city. 
 
                                                                       Yours sincerely, 
 
                                                                       Cliff Weber 
                                                                       1234 SW 18th Avenue 
 
Clifford Weber <webercliff@gmail.com> 


